
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

RE: Christmas Events 

 

We are getting close to that time of year again when the children will be performing various 
Christmas shows.  The teachers have started assigning parts and the children have started 
learning lines while Mr Spoerer has been busy practising the songs. I wanted to share details so 
that people can get the times and dates into their diaries.  More details around tickets will follow 

soon.  The dates for performances are as follows. 

 

KS2 will be performing their ‘Variety Show’ on  

Tuesday 6th December at 7pm 

Wednesday 7th December at 7pm 

This is a ticket only event with limited seating available (Cost £1/ ticket).   

 

KS1 will be performing their ‘I’m Gonna Shine’ Nativity on 

Thursday 8th December at 1:45pm  

Friday 9th December at 9:15am 

This is a free event but a ticket is needed for entry so that we can manage numbers. 

 

The Reception children will have a festive celebration in their classrooms at 2pm on Friday the 
9th December.  Parents will be invited to watch the children.  

Our Christmas lunch is on Friday 9th December and this is also our Christmas Jumper Day.  Further 

details and information about tickets will be sent out soon. What a busy time we have coming up!   

 

We look forward to welcoming you in to school to join in our celebrations. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mr Robins 

Head of school 

 


